
Howard R. Driggs School Community Council 

Thursday, February 27, 2023 Meeting Minutes 

Attendance: 

               Principal:         Benjamin Peters 

               Teachers: Mrs. Rohaj 

Mrs. Yeamans  

Parents:             Cameron Shellum (Chair) 

                                       Robert Clark (Vice-Chair) 

Paul Stuk (Secretary) 

Bruce Simpson  

        Staci Wallace 

               Others Attending: 

Drew Quinn (Holladay City Council) 

Janae Shamo (PTA) 

Mr. Shellum called the meeting to order at 7:30 AM noting the agenda had been previously supplied. 

Minutes from prior meeting were unanimously approved. 

 Motion: Mrs. Yeamans 

 Second: Mrs. Wallace 

Discussion Topics 

1 – Quantitative Metrics for Monitoring (continuation from previous meeting) 

 Mr. Shellum started a continuation of the discussion on Quantitative Metrics for 

monitoring.  Mr. Peters used the https://datagateway.schools.utah.gov/ to review similar schools 

to Driggs.  The committee found Cottonwood Elementary School to be the most comparable 

school based on Percent Proficient in English Language Arts, Mathematics, and Science. The 

committee then reviewed the Cottonwood Elementary continual improvement plan.  

 

Mr. Peters reviewed the Driggs goals from the SCC plan from last year. 

 

Mr. Shellum requested each committee member bring suggested metrics for approval at the next 

meeting. 

 

2 – Discussed Families affected by boundary Changes 

 Mr. Shellum updated the committee on discussions with families in the Driggs boundary 

changes.  Mr. Peters noted several requests for transfer 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fschools.graniteschools.org%2Fdriggs%2Fcommunity-council%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cbnpeters%40graniteschools.org%7Ce2f866b8e8ec4f8465a908da98316a62%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C637989635273386187%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jEcGjPtQSgcmTJYE5CQZ8XTCo5wB6czwZGAchxKJ%2B7I%3D&reserved=0
https://datagateway.schools.utah.gov/


3 – Potential Legislative bills on the use of Land Trust Money 

 Mr. Shellum noted there has been discussion about Legislative bills to alter the use of 

Land Trust Funds.  Mr. Shellum recommended contacting Legislative representatives with 

opinions. 

 

4 – Discussed speed limit signs (Lincoln Lane) 

 Drew Quinn noted the final decision on the 5 speed limit signs for Holladay are to be 

approved in the March 16th City Council meeting.   

 

 

 


